
Learning:
- In computing we finished working on computational 

thinking looking at low water technology and moving 
water from one place to another and using Marble run 
and using beebots to work on our programming. 

- In PSD we have thought about families and how they can 
all be different from our friends. Birch class loved 
exploring our family sets of dolls and using doll houses 
and furniture to role play. 

- In music we were concentrating on stop, go, slow, fast, 
loud and quiet, and doing this with a chosen instrument, 
either in a group or as a solo. 

- In Topic this week we finished with History, reflecting back 
on our work in science and how we look after pets. 
Looking at pictures of ourselves holding animals or even 
playing with toy animals and imbedding knowledge we 
have learnt. 

- We also looked through our all about me books and had 
conversations either verbally or through communication 
boards about what has happened in the past and if they 
recognise themselves and their friends. 

Messages from Mrs Dixon:

When we return, if you send in Squash for your 
child please can we have new bottles when we 
return. 

Sun cream letters have been sent home please can 
we have replies back and sun cream and hats sent 
in for your child. Thank you. 

We have sent home all PE and Forest School kits –
please can they be returned as soon as we are 
back.

It’s inset on Tuesday 22nd April – see you on 
Wednesday 23rd of April !! 

We all hope you all have a lovely Easter 

holiday ☺

Mrs Dixon, Miss Tripp, Miss Butler and Miss 

Stewart

Headteacher awards
Eddie: for being brave when unexpected 

things happen.

Oscar: For independently writing 1-3 

numerals and then accepting hand over 

hand support to continue the order.

School rules: Kind award: Jaxon: for 

being kind and independently tidying 

away after table time before being 

asked. 


